
 

 CRISFIELD NEWS: City to  
study impact fees 
 
February 23, 2010  
 
CRISFIELD — After suspending a $5,000 impact fee  
for new construction two weeks ago, City Council  
members are scheduled to begin studying the issue  
further when they meet Wednesday. 
 
Last year, the developer of a new Food Lion and four  
adjacent retail spaces was the only one to pay the  
fees. City officials will look at whether ending the  
fees will have a large impact on the budget. 
 
Also on the agenda is a discussion of fees on  
subdivided lots outside city limits that receive water  
and sewer services. 
 
The meeting is scheduled to begin at 6 p.m. at City  
Hall, 319 W. Main St. For information, call 410-968- 
1333. 
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